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NORWOOD EVENING GARDEN CLUB PRESENTS  
“BRIGHTEN WINTER WITH FLOWERS” 

 

The Norwood Evening Garden Club will host a floral demonstration by Ronald Charles 

Wight on Tuesday, February 26th, at the Carriage House behind the First Baptist Church, 

71 Bond Street, Norwood, at 6:45 p.m.  Mr. Wight, a classically trained horticulturist and 

floral designer, owns Silver & Sage Flowers in downtown Norwood, specializing in high-

end floral designs at reasonable prices.  Mr. Wight’s work has been featured in Bride 

magazine. All flower arrangements will be raffled at the end of the evening. 

 The public is invited to attend for a small donation. Refreshments will be served.  

Parking is available on site.  

 The Norwood Evening Garden Club has been providing education and public 

beautification in Norwood and Walpole for 16 years. Open to novice and expert 

gardeners, the Club is a member of The Garden Club Federation of Massachusetts, Inc., 

New England Region and National Garden Clubs, Inc. and draws its members from the 

communities of Norwood, Walpole, Westwood, Dedham, Medfield, Millis, Foxboro, 

Randolph and Stoughton. For information about the Norwood Evening Garden Club, 

contact Susan Pearson at 508-668-4039 or visit www.NorwoodEveningGardenClub.com. 
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